## 4<sup>th</sup> September 2012

Dear Principal, Transition Year, LCVP, LCA or PLC Co-ordinators,

Mayo Education Centre in conjunction with Kilkenny Education Centre are offering the Health and Safety Unit or Module to schools for the coming school year 2012 / 2013. This module is suitable for Transition Year, LCVP, LCA or PLC students.

Teachers Books, Student Books and DVD are available free from the Health and Safety Authority. In the event your school is interested in participating please contact;

## **Maura McGuinness (Mayo Education Centre Co-ordinator)**

Email: <u>milebushhouse@eircom.net</u>

Tel: 094 90 22614 Mobile: 086 6002597

Looking forward to your participation.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

Árt Ó Súilleabháin

Director, Mayo Education Centre